
Welcome to the Health Risk Assessment 

Program! 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We are excited to welcome you to our Health Risk Assessment (HRA) program. Your 

participation is a significant step toward understanding and improving your health. 

As a participant, you will receive: 

• A comprehensive health evaluation 

• Personalized health insights 

• Access to resources tailored to your needs 

Please be prepared to fill out a brief questionnaire and schedule a health screening at your 

convenience. Your responses will remain confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of 

enhancing your health experience. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at [contact information]. 

Thank you for being proactive about your health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization's Name] 


